Tree Cutting Shaker Cemetery- Agreed to take no action until after the Town Meeting. All bid are in and have been submitted to the CPC for consideration. It is noted the Historical commission voted unanimous to sponsor our proposal to CPC.

Cleanup Center and Bellvue Cemeteries-Most of the major has been completed. However we will have some of older in Bellvue suffered some major damage and will need work come spring.

Bellvue Cemetery office roof- Bids have been requested and received for submission to the Town Capital committee.

Road Repair Bellvue- Commissioner Dolimount to contact Highway Dept. and see if we can have roads Chip Sealed in the spring.

Submitted, Jack Spero Chairman